
President’s report – November 2024 

A very brief report this month: 

• Met with residents regarding the GWR billing cycles and relayed that 

information to GWR Regional Manager for Customer Service. It appears the 

anomalies were corrected or explained to residents’ satisfaction. 

• Worked with grounds crew members to help establish a new scheduling, 

execution, and follow up regimen to provide for efficiency and cost 

effectiveness. Three volunteers stood up to oversee the new system: 

George Anderson, Lee Blahnick, and Jim Clausen. 

• Helped Victor Frankfather with entry sign project. We met with sign 

company designer and a new sign has been ordered.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Bruce Grieshaber, President 

 

 

 


